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								      		 6901 South Pierce Street, Suite 315 Littleton, Colorado 80128     303-232-8088

November 09, 2018

Mr. Richard G. Borchardt
Urban Drainage and Flood Control District 
240 West 26th Ave., Suite 156B
Denver, Colorado 80211


SUBJECT:	Parker Pointe Response to Comments UD MEP ID: 106995

Dear Mr. Borchardt,

Below I have reproduced your comment letter of October 12, 2018 on the above project and added responses in red.


 We have the following comments to offer:

1. Drainage easements for UDFCD Maintenance Eligible items are labeled on plat to be dedicated by separate document. These easements will need to be dedicated prior UDFCD can issue design approval letter for project. Comment noted. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]2. 	Responses and revisions from UDFCD’s 9/18/18 comment letter have not been received. My response letter of 08/08/31 is included in the submittal materials for your review.



Thank you for your review and comments. Please contact me if additional revisions or clarifications are required.
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Professionally,





Jerry W. Davidson, P.E.
For and on Behalf of
Perception Design Group, Inc.
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